
 

 

 
Datakey – Product Change Notification 
 
PCN Number: 20210624 

Notice Date: 24 June 2021 

Notification Subject: Product Change Notification (PCN) 

 

 

Summary Description: 
DFX RUGGEDrive™ memory tokens provide SD card functionality in a proprietary form factor that is more 

robust than the standard SD card and microSD card form factors.  Internally, the DFX memory tokens use SD 

memory that is compliant to the SD specification.  When the SD memory used in the DFX memory tokens 

goes end-of-life (EOL), ATEK qualifies a replacement SD memory device and updates our bill of material 

using our ISO 9001 engineering change order (ECO) process.  Such a change recently occurred with the 

Datakey DFX4GB RUGGEDrive memory tokens.   

  

Affected Products: Part Numbers: 
DFX4GB RUGGEDrive Memory Tokens, Black 611-0209-000A 

 

Details of Notice: 
The SD memory used in the DFX4GB tokens has gone EOL.  A replacement has already been qualified.  The 

previous SD memory was compliant with the SD 2.0 specification, whereas the new SD memory is compliant 

with the SD 3.0 specification. 

 

DFX4GB tokens with date codes of 6 – 1 (corresponding to June of 2021) or later will use the newly qualified 

SD memory that is compatible with SD version 3.0. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this PCN, please contact the Datakey Customer Care Team.  

 

Contact Information: 
Customer Care Team 

+1 (800) 523-6996 

+1 (218) 829-9797 

CCT@datakey.com 

mailto:CCT@datakey.com

